PFLC updates in lieu of February 2021 meeting due to Coronavirus regulations banning meetings
1.The Pavillion and clubhouses remain closed, following government guidance.
2. Hedge cutting having been completed, treeworks are being undertaken including some which have a group TPO (permission having been obtained from SDC).
3. Update on hedging adjoining Wolsey Grange: 
Having received further information, the PC have agreed both sides of the hedge will continue to be maintained. Residents have been informed.
4. ASB: there has been another attempt at lighting a fire (this time using cardboard packaging) under the overhanging wooden roof of the Tennis Club. No damage was done but the anti-social behavior was reported to our new Community Police Officer. 
5. Payments less VAT have been made to PC to cover new 5mph signs @ £27:70 (Sign Shed) and electricity @ £155:53 (NPower)





